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November 10, 2020 
 
Indiana State Board of Education Discusses Next Steps for Accountability 
Framework 
 
INDIANAPOLIS—The Indiana State Board of Education (Board) met today for its November business 
meeting and discussed next steps for Indiana’s accountability model. The Board discussed ideas for a 
framework to serve as the foundation for the next iteration of the state’s accountability rule. This draft 
framework is a collection of research-based concepts and ideas for considerations. It reflects the broad 
stakeholder input received to date from educators, administrators, families, policy experts, and 
advocacy organizations. 
 
The next step is to gather feedback on the draft. Public-facing webinars with stakeholders will be hosted 
by Board staff on: 
 

 November 18 at 5:30pm Eastern Time 
 November 19 at 5:30pm Eastern Time 
 November 24 at 8:00am Eastern Time 

 
Additional details will be released soon. 
 
The public is invited to review the framework and submit comments by December 4, 2020. Information 
is available in the middle of the Board’s homepage. 
 
Passed in 2020, Indiana’s House Enrolled Act 1003 allows school corporations to request waivers from 
certain state-mandated requirements, provided the local school boards approve the request initially. 
Today the Board approved a waiver for the Triton School Corporation. 
 
The Board will hold its next meeting on Wednesday, December 9, 2020. 
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